
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information contact:
Chris Walsh, Operations Director
(608) 364-2929

Holiday Collection

August 31, 2015 - City of Beloit’s Public Works Department would like to remind residents trash and
recycling collection will be delayed by one day beginning Monday, September 7, 2015 through Saturday,
September 12, 2015 in observance of Labor Day Holiday.

There will be no trash or recycling collection on Labor Day, Monday, September 7, 2015.

The Recycling Drop Off Center at 2351 Springbrook Court will be CLOSED on
Saturday, September 12, 2015 to accommodate equipment/staff needs for Saturday trash/recycling
collection.

For more information call the City of Beloit Public Works Operations at, (608) 364-2929.
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